
Holiday Candy Cane Grams

Sponsored by: Student Council

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Volz Student Council will be holding a Holiday Candy Cane Gram
Sale from December 10th through December 17th. Students can
either purchase the candy canes for themselves or send one to a
friend or staff member in the building. Sales will take place during
advisory each day. Candy Canes are .50 each or 3 for $1.00.

If you are interested in sending your child a candy cane to wish
them a Happy Holiday, please fill out the information below and return
it to your child’s homeroom teacher by December 17th. All candy
canes will be delivered by student council with a personalized tag on
December 19th, by the end of the day. All proceeds go towards

student activities.

Happy Holidays,

Mrs. Torres

_____________________________________________

Recipient's (To) Name:_______________________________

Recipient’s Grade/Homeroom Teacher:____________________

Sender’s (From) Name:_____________________________

Number of candy canes:____________ Total $: ___________


